August 30, 2023

Mr. James Bradshaw

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

via email: James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov

Re: Cancellation of Construction Permit for FM Translator W259DH-96.3 MHz
Clayton, Georgia LMS File Number 0000143725

Construction Permit for AM Station WVGC at Clayton, Georgia.
BMP-2021004AAE

Mr. Bradshaw:

I am 100% owner of WSGC Radio LLC which is licensee for WVGC (FIN-54562) and
FM Translator Station W259DH (FIN-200643), both licensed to Elberton, Georgia.

['am requesting immediate cancellation ONLY of the outstanding construction permits
at Clayton, Georgia for both WVGC and W259DH.

WVGC BMP-20211604AAE
W259DH-0000143725

WVGC will continue serving Elberton, GA with license BL-20031204AKC
repeated over W259DH, license BLFT-20190318ABK.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Best regards,
WSGC RADIO LLC

Stanley C. Brown
President/General Manager

copies:

Robert Gates via Robert.Gates@fcc.gov
Son Nguyen via Son.Nguyen@fcc.gov



